

Office of the Provost and Senior Vice President

235 Tigert Hall PO Box 113175 Gainesville FL 32611-3175 352-392-2404 Tel 352-392-8735 Fax

May 18, 2011

MEMORANDUM:

TO:

Dorothy J. Minear, Senior Vice Chancellor

FROM:

Joseph Glover, Provost and Senior Vice President

SUBEJECT: Removal of Limited Access Designation B.S. in Geomatics

Please remove the limited access status for the B.S. in Geomatics (CIP 15.1102). This designation has appeared in the UF Academic Programs Inventory based on the Board of Governors limited access reporting. The designation dates back to the early 1990s when the program was part of the College of Engineering. There was never any intention for the program to be limited access when it was moved to the College of Agricultural and Life Sciences, so we request the removal of the limited access status for this degree in the Board of Governors degree program inventory. Thank you.

JG/clg

Enclosure

cc:

Richard Stevens, Director Stephen J. Pritz, Registrar Marie E. Zeglen, Assistant Provost & Director



College of Agricultural and Life Sciences

Office of the Dean

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Joe Glover, Senior Vice President and Provost

FROM:

Mark Rieger, Interim Dean

College of Agricultural and Life Sciences

DATE:

13 September 2010

SUBJECT:

Removal of limited access designation

CC:

Elaine Turner, Associate Dean, CALS

Angel Kwolek-Folland, Associate Provost

We request the removal of limited access status for the B.S. program in Geomatics (CIP 15.1102). This designation has recently appeared in the UF Academic Programs Inventory and in the Board of Governors limited access reporting. Apparently this designation dates back to the early 1990s when the program was part of the College of Engineering. There was never any intention for the program to be limited access when it was moved into the College of Agricultural and Life Sciences. Therefore, we ask that you request removal of limited access status for Geomatics from the Board of Governors degree program inventory.